
 
 

April 18, 2019 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 
Re: UG-190221 (Advice No. 2019-13) 

PSE’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submits in connection with Docket UG-190221 the following tariff 
sheets to replace the tariff sheets that accompanied PSE’s March 29, 2019 filing which was submitted 
under PSE’s Advice No. 2019-13.  This filing includes the following portion of the Company’s WN 
U-2 tariff for natural gas service.   
 

Original Sheet No. 1141Y - Temporary Federal Income Tax Rate Credit 
Original Sheet No. 1141Y-A - Temporary Federal Income Tax Rate Credit (Continued) 
 

The purpose of this filing is to correct typographical errors and add clarifying language regarding the 
true up process that was agreed upon with the Commission’s staff subsequent to PSE’s original filing.    
 
The tariff sheets described herein reflect the original issue date of March 29, 2019, and effective date of 
May 1, 2019. As required by WAC 480-90-193, PSE will post the proposed tariff sheets on the PSE 
web site coincident with the date of this transmittal letter 
 

Please contact Julie Waltari at julie.waltari@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If 
you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456- 2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 

Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W  
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / (425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

 Ed Finklea 
 
Attachments:  Natural Gas Tariff Sheets (listed above) 
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